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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been lovely having a week in the sunshine! We hope that you all had a lovely half term break and managed to relax and unwind 
at home. 

Newham have asked us to remind everyone about the need to apply for the EUSS the deadline is 30th June 2021. EU citizens and family 
members must apply to the EU Settlement Scheme (EUSS) by 30th June 2021 to secure their right to continue living and working in the 
UK. You must also apply to the scheme for your child/ren if they were born in the UK but do not have British citizenship. Many EU citi-
zen parents have not yet applied on behalf of their children, and it is vital to secure your child's immigration status. Contact details for 
the "Stay Settled in Newham" helpline: EUSS Bilingual Helpline: 0808 196 3510 EUSS Support E-mail: staysettledinnewham@gmail.com 
Website: https://www.renewalprogramme.org.uk/News/stay-settled-in-newham. If you have any questions or concerns please let us 
know and we will try to get you some help with this. Please do pass on this message to friends and family.  

We have had a great number of responses, but there is still time to share your experiences of home learning. The Tapscott Learning 
Trust survey is open to all parents and carers through this link —  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSepjds9vB4uCd1uw_YmReqXtTX7TUnTBWXIQqmpeFtNo43_Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link   

We do understand that Covid-19 has caused huge disruption to everyday life, and that many of you are very annoyed with the situa-
tion. However, the various measures we have in school, such as one-way systems and requesting that parents and carers wear face 
coverings, are there to try and keep everyone safe. There have been several occasions over the past weeks where members of staff 
have been subjected to extreme rudeness when attempting to enforce these rules. This is not acceptable. Alt-
hough the situation does cause additional stress to everyone, we would ask that you raise any concerns or ques-
tions in a polite and respectful manner.  

Staff have been directed to enforce the rules, and will continue to do so. 

We wish you a very lovely weekend.  
Mrs Mansfield and Mr Harris 

Family Support 

Family Support services are available on Monday—Thursday, between 9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) Family support can help 
with a variety of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice, Emotional Support, 

Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit advice, Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at Home ,Free Early educa-
tion , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the services on offer you can con-

tact the Family Support Worker on - Mobile number: 07494749890  

Family Week and International Week  - After school clubs  

As you will be aware, next week we are having our Family Week and International Week events in school. Please ensure you keep read-
ing the messages we send out on Studybugs about this so you know what is happening.  

Please remember there are no after school clubs next week (Mon 14th— Fri 18th June). Please ensure you collect the children on time. 
Clubs resume Monday 21st June and then finish for the year on Friday 2nd July.  

Breakfast club and 6 o’clock club will continue as usual. 
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AM— Alamin & Bala                  PM— Melissa & Samira          

RDR— Azaan                               RM— Zayn         

RF— Reuben                               RS— Kashaf               

1K— Koray                                  1C— Samad              

1M— Mohammed                     1D— Zoya         

2L— Antonia                               2B— Anaya      

2R— Leonardo                           2M— Mirajul           

3B— Aaminah                            3G— Ayaan             

3H— Hassan                               3L— Rafin           

4C— Andrea                               4N— Lucy             

4B— Rufaida                               4A— Musa        

5C— Mason                                5B— Nikodem         

5W— Shainee                             5L— Bety            

6I— Ishaq                                    6K— Yina                           

6U— Diana                                  6B— Samirah                  

LST1— Dalila                               LST2— Dolly-Diva                         

Pupil of the Week   Last week’s fixtures 

This week’s fixtures 

Street Tag 

Launched on 10 May 2021, Street Tag is a FREE fun, family-friendly game that enables players to collect points by using their 
smartphones to scan virtual tags. The tags can be found in various locations across the borough including parks and open spaces, librar-
ies, community and leisure centres and other areas of interest.   The app will log any activity completed by participants, and it will show 

on a range of competitive community and school leader boards.    

Steps to join your School Team  - Download the App "Street Tag" from Play Store/ App Store—Click on Sign up—Fill in your details—
Password should be at least 8 characters with 1 special character, 1 upper case, and 1 number—Click yes for Team QR CodeScan the 

school QR Code—Click Sign Up—Verify either by email or phone number—Fill in the Questionnaire—You are ready to go ! 

You can find more information on the Street Tag website: http://www. streettag.co.uk  

Jaymie-Lee (6I)  

 

For being always kind, caring and sup-
portive towards her friends. 

 

 

 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 RDR,RS,RF,1C—100% attendance 

Wind Rush  
We would like to thank all the parents and children who participated in 
the filming of videos to be shared in classes on the week that we will be 

marking Windrush Day (22nd June). 

Your different contributions are very much appreciated and we are sure 
that the Curwen children will enjoy watching the videos. 

This valuable experience of hearing first-hand accounts of what 
Windrush means to so many different people, as well as the lovely vide-
os about different cultures, foods, music, facts, will really enrich our chil-

dren's understanding of what our diverse community means. 

We thank you for much for your contributions.  

http://www.%20streettag.co.uk/

